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December 3, 2019
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Ms Lee:

I am concerned about climate change. Last month the UN released its
annual report on global emissions and as with much recent climate news it
is even worse than expected. This administration has worked to undermine
previous limited successes moving to withdraw from the Paris deal, suing to
stop states from acting, eviscerating the EPA and abdicating world leader-
ship. Some imagined that this assault would fail arguing that cleaner energy
was becoming cheaper and more popular so that local government action
and corporate investment interests would maintain the momentum. They
were wrong. We have managed to shift the US from decreasing emissions to
increasing and to shift global investment (particularly Chinese) away from
clean energy. Congress must act.

Please assure me that you will support Ms Pelosi’s initiative at the

Madrid climate summit this week.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our world leadership.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


